
The Wright State University Music School deeply regrets that owing to circumstances 

beyond our control, the 2018 Summer String Camp has been cancelled. 

 

In place of the string camp, Dr. Franklin Cox is offering to hold a Summer Cello Camp 

June 13-15. This camp will be free of charge. Students will meet from 2 to 4:30 

Wednesday and Thursday, then at 5 on Friday in preparation for an 8 p.m. concert. 

 

If you would like to participate, please fill out the following application form by May 31: 

 

Name   __________________________________ 

 

Age/Grade   __________________________________ 

 

Address   __________________________________ 

_ 

City, Zip Code __________________________________ 

                                                              

Phone number __________________________________ 

 

Email address  __________________________________ 

 

School  __________________________________ 

 

School music teacher  ______________________ 

 

Number of years playing cello______________________ 

 

Name and contact number of private teacher 

 

__________________________________ 

 

__________________________________ 

 

Number of years of private study  ________________ 

 

 

For more information: 

 

Dr. Franklin Cox 937-306-8536  

franklin.cox@wright.edu 

 

All events will take place in the WSU Creative Arts Center (CA) 

 

Please mail applications to: 

 

Dr. Franklin Cox 

2726 Green Hills Dr. 

Dayton, OH 45431 

(937) 306-8536 

 

 

mailto:franklin.cox@wright.edu

